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Nationwide Public Safety Associations Hail Introduction of  
Next Generation 9-1-1 Act of 2021 as Part of the LIFT America Act 

 
Washington, D.C.—The Public Safety Next Generation 9-1-1 Coalition applauds the introduction 
of the Next Generation 9-1-1 Act of 2021 as part of the LIFT America Act. The inclusion of Next 
Generation 9-1-1 in the legislation signals that Congress recognizes the critical importance of 
upgrading our nation’s outdated, underfunded and technologically inadequate 911 
infrastructure.  
 
This legislation would authorize significant Federal resources to ensure that all communities in 
the United States, be they rural, urban or tribal, will have a secure, resilient, interoperable, and 
reliable way of receiving, processing, and responding to requests for emergency assistance.  
 
The Major County Sheriffs of America, Major Cities Chiefs Association, National Sheriffs 
Association, International Association of Chiefs of Police, International Association of Fire 
Chiefs, Metropolitan Fire Chiefs Association, National Association of State EMS Officials and the 
Association of Public Safety Communications Officials - International all strongly support this 9-
1-1 legislation.   
 
We thank House Energy and Commerce Committee Chairman Frank Pallone and Congressional 
Next Gen 9-1-1 Caucus Co-Chair Anna Eshoo for their tireless efforts to help build the capacity 
of our nation’s first responders to serve and protect all communities across America.   
 
We urge all members of Congress to support this critical public safety infrastructure provision 
within the LIFT America Act. 
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